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March 28, 2025

Tintern Church of Christ
4359 Spring Creek Rd,
Vineland, ON

LOR 2C0

Dear Friends,

On behalf of everyone at GBF Community Services, we would like to sincerely thank you for
your generous donation to our Food Program. Your support plays a vital role in ensuring that
families and individuals in Grimsby have access to the essential food items they need, especially
during times of hardship.

With your contribution, we have been able to stock our shelves and provide nourishment to many
of our neighbors who are struggling.

We are grateful for your partnership with GBF Community Services. It is through the generosity
of donors like you that we can continue to support those who need it most.

Thank you again for your continued support.

Sincerely,

"~

Stacy Elia
Chief Executive Officer (CEO)
GBF Community Services
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